## Fire truck visits BC Center

October 22, 2015

The Chenango Fire Company brought Engine #66 to visit the children at the BC Center on Tuesday, October 20.

The firefighters showed the children what they wear when they fight fires. They also had the opportunity to see all the gear and even try some of it on. In addition, firefighters discussed fire safety and showed the children their fire engine.

The BC Center is always looking for hands-on learning experiences for the children to experience, staff said.



Filed Under: Uncategorized

© 2022 · SUNY Broome
The Focus: SUNY Broome's Faculty & Staff Newsletter